
Message from the Headteacher   

What a busy but truly great week we have had in school! Earlier this 
week we celebrated the relaunch of TT Rockstars Day, which was 
filled with energy, enthusiasm, and a fantastic display of maths in 

action.  The effort that the pupils made with their costumes did not 
go un-noticed. 

Today, we rounded off the week with our amazing Harvest Festival, 
which was such a special occasion for our whole school community. 

I would like to sincerely thank all of our parents and families for 
their kind and generous Harvest donations. Your support makes 

such a difference and reflects the spirit of our school.  

Stephanie Meikle 

Residential & Activity Week 

We are really excited as we look ahead to the 
Year 5 and 6 residential taking place during 
the week commencing 13th October. It will be 
a fantastic opportunity for our pupils to 
develop independence, teamwork, and make 
wonderful memories together. 

For those pupils not attending the residential, 
an engaging and fun-filled activity week has 
also been planned in school, ensuring that 
everyone enjoys a week of exciting 
experiences and opportunities. 

Thank you from the PTA 

A huge thank you to everyone who attended our PTA AGM 
today. Your time, input, and support mean so much to our school 
community. 

The money raised by the PTA goes directly towards enriching our 
children’s education and experiences — from funding extra 
resources in the classrooms, to supporting school trips, activities, 
and events that bring joy and learning beyond the curriculum. 
Every contribution helps us create more opportunities for our 
children to thrive. 

We’re so grateful for your continued support and look forward to 
another fantastic year ahead! 

Well Done! 

.A little while ago one of our year 2 pupils found 
a mistake in one of his dinosaur encyclopedias, 
he cross referenced the information using other 
books and Google, then wrote a letter to the 
publishing company to let them know. 

On Friday  last week, he received a letter in the 
post from the Fictional Director to say thank you 
and a note to say they will correct it in future 
additions.  

As you can imagine, he was chuffed to bits!  

Christmas Card Competition 

Matthew Barber, the police & Crime Commissioner for Thames 
Valley is inviting all primary school aged children to take part in his 
annual Christmas Card Competition, open to all children in the 
Thames Valley. The winning designs are professionally printed and 
runner-sup featured as well. 

The competition itself has no set theme but children are 
encouraged to reflect on how the police help people in need. 
Entries must be submitted by Friday 28th November via his website. 
For further details please follow the below link:  

@matthew_barber matthewbarber.co.uk bio.site/matthewbarber 
fb.com/matthewbarberPCC matthew@matthewbarber.co.uk  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

KS1 Ball 
Games 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 
Dodgeball 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Football  
 

9.10am 
Parents 
Coffee 
Morning  

    

3:30 — 4:30 

KS1 
Gymnastics 

 ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 

 WRENS 93.3 %  KINGFISHERS  97.3% 

OWLS  95%  ROBINS  95% 

 WOODPECKERS  93.7% HERONS  90% 

 MERLINS  93.5%  WHOLE 
SCHOOL 

94 % 



What a fantastic day we had on Wednesday for the re-launch of Times Tables Rockstars. The effort 
made by all the children was amazing and what a great day 
we all had. With one of the Owls proclaiming that it was 






